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Secretary of State,

The report of the Advisory Mission to Stonehenge makes it clear that the proposed scheme would have an
adverse impact on the outstanding universal value of the World Heritage site. I agree completely with this
belief, as well as their suggestion that a southern bypass should be further explored. The Mission further states
that the western limit of any tunnel should at the very least be extended to the boundary of the World Heritage
site. Again, I completely agree.

Even though the list of organisations and specialists which find the proposed scheme unacceptable is significant
(UNESCO’s World Heritage Committee, the former Transport Secretary, and the Government’s own
independent specialist examiners), National Highways continues to repeat the same arguments to justify the
scheme.

And once again, the Transport Secretary has not given proper consideration to any alternatives to the proposed
scheme, with a response that alleviates none of the above concerns, that have been repeatedly expressed by
experts, and concerned citizens like myself.

I still object to the proposals, and very much hope that the scheme will be abandoned.

Yours sincerely

Kevin Williamson





